
Key Stage Two Cross Country Event

Tuesday 24th September 2024 - South Hunsley School

The sporting calendar got underway with the annual KS2 cross country event at

South Hunsley. We arrived with a very healthy number of competitors - the most

in a few years - and lots of children participating for the first time in a South

Hunsley transition event. Following on from four of our children qualifying for the

final’s event last year, this year saw three children qualify - another amazing

success for our school considering only the top 3 runners from each category

progressed. Huge congratulations to those three children and a very special well

done to every other pupil who took part - some within just seconds of qualifying

for the final themselves. The event was a real pleasure to watch and each of our

children did themselves and their school proud!


